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QWEST CORPORATION: 
(Docket No. PL 138/Advice No. 2019-008-PL): Adds an international blocking 
section to QC's Exchange and Network Services Price List, for consistency and 
clarification. 

I have reviewed this filing and recommend that an acknowledgement letter be sent. 

With this filing, Qwest Corporation dba Centurylink QC (Qwest) proposes to add 
International Blocking Service to the QC's Exchange and Network Services Price List, 
solely for the purpose of alleviating confusion about its availability and to standardize 
the reference to International Blocking Service across all Centurylink tariffs. 

On September 28, 2018, the Commission issued its Order No. 18-359, in 
Docket No. UM 1908, approving a Price Plan for Qwest under ORS 759.255. 
Telecommunications utilities are required under ORS 759.175 to submit filings to the 
Commission whenever they intend to change their rates, terms, or conditions of service. 
Section 8(a)(ii) of the Price Plan allows Price List changes to be filed on one-day notice. 

This a new service being added to the Price List; however, it is a $0 monthly fee, with a 
note of reference to a non-recurring fee of $17, which is already a part of FCC tariff No. 
11, Section 13.16. This is simply a change for clarification purposes, and does not 
increase costs nor affect customers. 

The proposed price list sheets became effective on August 30, 2019, and were filed 
pursuant to the terms of the Price Plan. 
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